
701 Transportation Building, 
Montreal, 17th October 1922.

HERBERT MARLER

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G.,X.C.B.L.L.D., 
Principal of McGill University,
Sherbrooke Street West,
Montreal, P.Q.
Dear Sir Arthur, BE FOREST PRODUCTS LABORATORIES :

In this matter the Honourable Charles 
Stewart now advises me under date the 21st of September last 
that the question of Forest Products Laboratories in Mont­
real is receiving further consideration seeing that Mr.Beatty 
has advised the Government that the Governors of McGill Uni­
versity are prepared to provide accomodation and facilities.
I wrote you in this matter on the 6th of September last.

Mr. Stewart's letter above referred to 
of the 21st of September last was received at my office during 
my absence, hence my reason for not having attended to it ear­
lier.

If I can be of further help or service to 
you in this matter do not hesitate to command such help.

//Yours sincerely,


